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Advisory: The Nautical Almanac for the year 2016 
 
There was a glitch in the printing of The Nautical Almanac for the Year 2016 that led to four pages not 
being bound to the spine.  Please note that ALL pages are present, in the proper order, and NO 
DATA ARE AFFECTED. 
 
If the affected pages are pulled, they will separate from the rest of the book.  The four pages are: 
243/244, 247/248, 249/250, and 253/254.   
 
If you require a corrected copy, please contact Sean Urban, Chief of the Nautical Almanac Office of 
the U.S. Naval Observatory at sean.urban@usno.navy.mil.   
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